
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
INTERNATIONAL COFFEE AGREEMENT 2007 

CONCLUDED IN LONDON, 28 SEPTEMBER 2007 
 

UGANDA: FORMAL WITHDRAWAL FROM THE ICA 2007 
 
 

 
 The Executive Director of the International Coffee Organization (ICO), as the Chief 

Administrative Officer of the Depositary for the International Coffee Agreement (ICA) 

2007, would like to inform Members and other interested parties that Uganda notified 

the Organization on 10 September 2021 of its intention not to join the extension of the 

International Coffee Agreement 2007. In accordance with paragraph 3 of Article 48 of 

the ICA 2007, the withdrawal of Uganda became effective on 2 February 2022, being the 

date of the extension of the ICA. 

 

 
 

Attention:  Treaty Services of Ministries of Foreign Affairs  
 
International Coffee Organization 
222 Gray’s Inn Road 
London WC1X 8HB 
United Kingdom 
Tel: +44 (0) 20 7612 0600 
Fax: +44 (0) 20 7612 0630 
Website: www.ico.org 
Email: info@ico.org 

DN 144/22/ICA 2007 
 
2 February 2022 
 
 
Depositary Notification 
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